
From: Kim Menounos <kmenounos@nclga.ca>  
Sent: April 8, 2019 1:17 PM 
Cc: NCLGA Admin <admin@nclga.ca> 
Subject: Species at Risk Letter  
 
Good afternoon NCLGA members, 
 
Please see the attached letter from NCLGA President Gord Klassen to Prime Minister Justin Trudeau and BC 

Premier John Horgan regarding Species at Risk – Local Government Petition for Action 
(British Columbia Caribou Recovery Program). The letter requests the three following 
actions:  

1. Bring local governments to the table in a meaningful way; 
2. Collaboratively review, amend and release the timelines; and 

3. Ensure that the process and scope of social and economic impact assessments are collaboratively 
developed.  

Thank you, 
Kim 
 
Kim Menounos 
Manager 
North Central Local Government Association 
Kmenounos@nclga.ca 
250-612-0282 
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